
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Public Hearing for the 2023 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Moore will receive Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). CDBG funds can support a broad range of community projects and 
activities, provided such projects and activities meet one or more of the following national objectives: 1) 
benefit low and moderate-income persons; 2) aid in the prevention and elimination of slum or blight; or 3) 
meet other community development needs of a particular urgency and for which other funding sources are 
not available.  
 
The City of Moore has scheduled a Community-Wide public hearing to obtain citizen input and explain the 
CDBG Entitlement Program, eligible activities, and related matters.  
 
The Public Hearing is open to all residents of Moore and any persons or organizations desiring to speak on this 
matter will be afforded an opportunity to be heard.  The City of Moore encourages participation from all its 
citizens. If participation at any public hearing is not possible due to a disability (such as a hearing or speech 
disability) or language barrier, notification to the City Clerk at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the 
scheduled public hearing is encouraged to allow the City to make the necessary accommodations. 
 
Any questions or comments regarding the CDBG Program may be directed to Kahley Gilbert, Project-Grants 
Manager, at (405) 793-4571 or 301 N. Broadway, Moore, Oklahoma, 73160 or email at 
kgilbert@cityofmoore.com. 
 
This notice is posted at the following locations: Moore City Hall, 301 N. Broadway, The Brand Senior Center, 
201 E. Main St., the Moore Public Library, 225 S. Howard Ave., and www.cityofmoore.com.  
 
 
Publish Date: Thursday, May 11th, 2023 
 
 

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The City of Moore encourages participation from all its citizens. If participation at any public meeting is not possible due 
to a disability (such as a hearing or speech disability) or language barrier, notification to the City Clerk at least forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the scheduled public meeting is encouraged to allow the City to make the necessary 
accommodations. 

 
Community Public Hearing:  The original meeting date of May 18, 2023 at 5:30 pm, Moore City Hall, 301 N. 

Broadway has been canceled. It will now be held on May 25, 2023 at 5:30pm. 
 

 
 

 

http://www.cityofmoore.com/

